
  Nobody worries about the weather at...

Dyfed Diners
Phone: 01834 844668
23rd August  2022

Dear Diner,
The 253rd Sunday Lunch is on 28th August and the venue is Charlie’s in

Reynalton. Phone now if you want to come.    SatNav: SA68
0PE

The next Saturday Social is on 3rd September and the venue is The Savoy
Country Inn near St.Clears. Please phone soon if you are coming.                 SatNav: SA33
4JP

The 342nd Dinner will be held on Thursday 15th September and there is a change of
venue. It is now The Plas, (formerly Plas Hyfryd) in Narberth. This will be our third visit
this year. There have been good reports. 

 SatNav:  SA67 7AB

From the East, West or
North, reach the A40 between
Haverfordwest and St. Clears
and turn south at the Robeston
Wathen roundabout onto the
B4314 towards Narberth.
 

   The Plas Hyfryd Country
Hotel is then on your left as
you reach Narberth, with the
town’s green area and playing
fields on your right.

From the South,  take the
A478 to Narberth. Enter the one way system along High Street and turn left at the top of
High Street onto Moorfield Road. The Plas Hyfryd Hotel is then on your right.  You can
park in the grounds of the hotel or go to the town  car park. 

  Get there before 7:30 p.m. 
Late or lost? Phone Philip's Mobile on 07484  257762.

Please let me know if you are coming by phoning me by Tuesday 13th September.

The 254th Sunday lunch is  on Sunday 25th September and the venue is The
Stackpole Inn at Stackpole near Pembroke. Let me know if you are coming by Saturday 17th
September. SatNav: SA71 5DF

I hope to see you in  St.Clears, Narberth or Stackpole,
    

                                 Philip   
Web pages:  dyfeddiners.org.uk       E-mail:  philip_wathen@hotmail.com

The temperatures are now close to normal and eating out is more comfortable 

...Well, hardly ever!


